
may 25

funnies

"a merry heart does good, like medicine, but a broken 
spirit dries the bones." prov 17:22

-------

perhaps some "wrong wording" was used when making these 
church announcements. 

• potluck supper sunday at 5:00 pm - prayer and 
medication to follow.

• ladies bible study will be held thursday morning at 
10 am.  all ladies are invited to lunch in the 
fellowship hall after the b.s. is done.

• low self esteem support group will meet thursday at 7 
pm.  please use the back door.

• the eighth-graders will be presenting shakespeare's 
hamlet in the church basement friday at 7 pm.  the 
congregation is invited to attend this tragedy.

• weight watchers will meet at 7 pm at the first 
presbyterian church.  please use large double door at 
the side entrance.

---
a cat goes to heaven

a cat dies and goes to heaven.  God meets him at the 



gate and says, 'you have been a good cat all of these 
years.  anything you desire is yours, all you have to 
do is ask.'  the cat says, 'well, i lived all my life 
with a poor family on a farm and had to sleep on 
hardwood floors.'  God says, 'say no more.'  and 
instantly, a fluffy pillow appears.

a few days later, 6 mice are killed in a tragic 
accident and they go to heaven.  God meets them at the 
gate with the same offer that He made the cat.  the 
mice said, 'all our lives we've had to run.  cats, dogs 
and even women with brooms have chased us.  if we could 
only have a pair of roller skates,we wouldn't have to 
run anymore.'  God says, 'say no more.'  and instantly, 
each mouse is fitted with a beautiful pair of tiny 
roller skates.

about a week later, God decides to check and see how 
the cat is doing.  the cat is sound asleep on his new 
pillow.  God gently wakes him and asks, 'how are you 
doing?  are you happy here?'  the cat yawns and 
stretches and says, 'oh, i've never been happier in my 
life.  and those meals on wheels you've been sending 
over are the best!'

------

it's ok to laugh on occasion.  God wants His children 
to be joyful.  those who want to find offense will find 
it in anything.  we all need to relax and learn to 
laugh, even at ourselves.


